

THE WOMEN'S CLUB OF NEW SEABURY DECEMBER 2020

Looking Forward.....

Based on The Club's current projections, the Women's Club of New Seabury is planning for a fun, festive, and fabulous "Jubilation" in June of 2021.

Your Ways and Means Committee will be working diligently during the winter to make this a memorable event. We also hope for a Fashion Show in September. Most of all, we wish for the time we are able to gather, as before, in order to enjoy one another and our common goals.



Looking Back.....

2020 Most of us can't wait to see it in the rearview mirror. With all the trials and tribulations, perhaps humankind will come out of this with a renewed spirit, and be a kinder and gentler earth.

Our indefatigable Program Chairperson, Julie Mayo, along with other Board members, found ways to socially distance, wear masks, be careful, have fun, and do for others. So even during this trying year, the Women's Club of New Seabury offered a link for Mashpee TV presentation of the landing of the Mayflower in Plymouth, marking the 400th anniversary. There was a walking tour of historic Falmouth in October; Kathryn Perrone, an author who writes books on the paranormal, presented at a luncheon in October; in November, a Trivia luncheon was held, quizzing guests about their own community—Popponesset and New Seabury. It also included a food drive.

A Historic Stroll in Falmouth in October



A Historic Walk in Falmouth— Mostly Hall, the first summer residence in Falmouth, 1849.



The first burial grounds, 1700 and 1800's where lie the graves of 13 sea captains, Revolutionary War military, and unknowns who washed ashore.



Julie Mayo, in front of the First Congregational Church, 1796, where a bell cast by Paul Revere still rings.

OCTOBER—

HAUNTING, SPOOKY KNIGHT

The wild, stormy weather contributed to the appropriate feel for our October luncheon. This was a wonderful event featuring local author, Kathryn Perrone, aka Kathryn Knight, who enlightened the group as to her initial writing method, publication process, goals, accomplishments and future plans. She signed all books sold to attendees, such as Ghost Moon, Dangerous Currents, and The Haunting of Hillwood Farm.





NOVEMBER:

A casual and relaxing lunch at the Club at New Seabury was followed by a fun and challenging game of trivia that tested our New Seabury knowledge. Deb Vaughan and Betty Carey led the effort. Trivia teams of The Poppies, The Fab Four, and The Sunflowers were highly competitive, with the Fab Four grabbing First Place prizes, winning by one point!

All had fun and enjoyed dining in the sun-filled 95 Shore.





Our generous members and guests also contributed to our efforts to feed the needy.



A Few Trivia Questions to test your knowledge of New Seabury and Popponessett:

In 1929, which industrialist started to purchase large amounts of Mashpee waterfront that has now been developed by his family into Popponesset, New Seabury and Mashpee Commons?

Al Capone Malcolm Chace* Roy Chase Carl Icahn

What was the first village in New Seabury to open?

Bright Coves* Sandalwood Greensward Stendhal What is the current name of the area where the original summer cottages were built in the 1940s by the Popponesset Corporation?

Maushop Village*

Stendhal

The Mews

Poppy Place

What is the Peninsula Council?

New Seabury bowling team

New Seabury Homeowners Association*

Protect Popponesset Island Advisory

New Seabury condominium association

December Breakfast and the Wandering Florist! CANCELLED

OUR PRESENTER WAS RENDERED STATIONARY IN DECEMBER.
WE WILL TRY TO RESCHEDULE IN 2021



Get Well and Speedy Recovery Wishes to:

Gerry Fernandez

Alicia Morrow



WELCOME TO NEW MEMBERS

Wendy Boyd Jean Lively

Mary Marsters Susan Black Jolisa Sheridan

Please add our newest member (below to the right) to your enclosed Membership Booklet. Our new booklet includes our membership term from <u>July 1, 2020</u> through <u>June 30, 2022</u>.

LET US HEAR FROM YOU

IF YOU HAVE A WINTER SURVIVAL CAPER OR HOLIDAY SOCIALLY DISTANCED ADVENTURE, POST ON OUR FACEBOOK PAGE OR EMAIL ME AT JKINNALLY@COMCAST.NET AND I WILL EMAIL BLAST IT TO OUR MEMBERS.

WE'D LOVE TO HEAR FROM YOU!

THANK YOU TO OUR MEMBERS

Our members were so generous to contribute to the food drive in November, and the St. Vincent de Paul Society sent this thank you.

